
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Poling, Jeanie (CPC) 
Thursday, September 12, 2019 7:31 PM 
Balboa Reservoir Compliance (ECN) 
FW: Public Comment on the Balboa Reservoir Project 

From: Gary Button <garyhbutton@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 10:49 AM 
To: Fung, Frank (CPC) <frank.fung@sfgov.org>; richhillissf@gmail.com; Melgar, Myrna (CPC) 
<myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>; Johnson, Milicent (CPC) <milicent.johnson@sfgov.org>; Koppel, Joel (CPC) 
<joel.koppel@sfgov.org>; Moore, Kathrin (CPC) <kathrin.moore@sfgov.org>; Richards, Dennis (CPC) 
<dennis.richards@sfgov.org>; CPC.BalboaReservoir <CPC.BalboaReservoir@sfgov.org> 
Subject: Public Comment on the Balboa Reservoir Project 

I This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Dear SF planning commission, 
My name is Gary and I live in the 94112 area code in Balboa Park. I wanted to let you know that I am pro the 
building at Balboa Reservoir because I think that San Francisco needs more housing. There are people that 
will always disagree with how things are done but we need to be urgent about the housing shortage and this 
project seems like a good step. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Gary 


